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SWAG Bike Fest Announced 

 

The Syracuse Urbanism Club recently announced its first annual SWAG (Syracuse 

Women’s & Gender Nonconforming People’s Bike Fest). This event will 

incorporate workshops related to cycling, safety, maintenance, and more. It is 

still in the planning stages, but it is tentatively scheduled to take place June 

2024. We are actively seeking community members who are Black, Brown & 

Queer (and any of those intersections) to join the planning committee. Please 

send an email to syracuseurbanismclub@gmail if you would like to volunteer 

and/or join the planning committee. Put “SWAG Bike Fest” in the subject line. 

 



Open Houses for Community Grid 

 
 

Mayor Walsh is hosting two open houses for the Community Grid Vision Plan. 

• 2/27/2024 at King Elementary 

• 2/28/2024 at Lincoln Middle School 

Both open houses are from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm. You can find more information 

here: https://www.syr.gov/News/2024/2024-02-15-Mayors-Office-News  

 

Syracuse News 

 

Please stay up to date on infrastructure improvements throughout the city. The 

Syr.Gov site includes updates on Traffic and Infrastructure News, the Municipal 

Sidewalk Program, and Bicycle Infrastructure. 

 

https://www.syr.gov/News/2024/2024-02-15-Mayors-Office-News
https://www.syr.gov/Home
https://www.syr.gov/News/2023/Traffic-Infrastructure-News
https://www.syr.gov/Departments/Public-Works/Municipal-Sidewalk-Program
https://www.syr.gov/Departments/Public-Works/Municipal-Sidewalk-Program
https://www.syr.gov/Departments/Public-Works/Bicycle-Lane-Program


Call for Features 

 

Would you like your organization, project, or event featured in the Syracuse 

Urbanism Club newsletter? Please send the following to 

syracuseurbanismclub@gmail.com: 

• 150-200 word description of your organization, project, or event.  

• Picture or image you would like to accompany your feature. 

• Deadline/special dates for projects and events. 

• Contact person for any follow up questions.  

February Meeting 

 

Our meetings take place on the last Tuesday of the month at 6:00 pm. Our next 

meeting is Tuesday, February 27, 2024. We will meet at Bank Alley Social Club at 

McCarthy Mercantile, 217 S Salina Street. 

Sign up to have the Syracuse Urbanism Club monthly newsletter sent directly to 

your email: 

 

mailto:syracuseurbanismclub@gmail.com

